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Thank you, Mr. Chair.
My delegation would like to join previous speakers in expressing our sincere gratitude to you and fellow colleagues, for all your hard work in the past days devoted to narrowing down the divergences on the Modalities on AG and NAMA.  And thank you Mr. Chairman, for the report on where things stand at this moment.
My delegation is pleased to hear the positive move toward the final agreement. Having said that, we must reiterate that, fairness and balance, is the key to get a successful deal in this forum.  
Let me briefly speak for group of RAMs. As you have pointed out solution for the issue is still not yet there. We appreciate that one of our Member; Mongolia will be listed as a low-income economy in transition. However, the requests of RAMs including the requests from Oman, SVE/RAMs and formula applying RAMs to get a deal with good faith must be carefully and appropriately incorporated in the final Modalities on Ag and NAMA.
Let me also point out that RAMs have made extensive commitments upon their accessions. Take my delegation as an example, 100% of our tariffs are bound and our average bound rate of NAMA products is only 5.1% and we still commit ourselves to cut tariffs straight into our applied rates in this round, not only “water”. Our contribution should be taken into serious consideration.
I thank you, Mr. Chair.
